
Representative Gomberg and Senator Sollman: 

 

I am writing in support of HCR 8. Designating rescue dogs and cats as the official state pet helps solidify 

Oregon as one of the most pet-friendly states in the country. Oregonians are extremely compassionate 

people who love their pets as much as their human families. I can’t think of a better official state pet! 

 

Thank you for your consideration! 

Anne Haynes, Director of Development (and rescue dog owner) 

Oregon Friends of Shelter Animals  

503-707-5177 


